
 St Margaret’s Church 

8.45am  Holy Communion
10.15am Morning Worship
11.30am APCM

Junior Church and Young
People’s Groups are running 
this week alongside the 10.15am
service, everyone starts off in
church and then moves down
to the Orchard.
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With Revd. Hannah Gordon

Join Us This  Sunday
Fifth Sunday of Easter

Contact Us

Revd. Hannah Gordon                  
01737 552157                          

rector@smchipstead.org
Admin office                          
01737 552160                          

admin@smchipstead.org

Tuesday 30th April
Wednesday 1st May

APCM

Morning Prayer

A reminder that the PCC is required to hold an APCM (Annual Parochial
Church meeting) at which reports are shared, accounts approved, new
members and officers are elected, and questions may be asked about
any area of the church’s ministry. Anyone may attend the annual  eeting
and raise questions.

Please note documents to previous years APCM Meeting minutes and
published accounts are available on our website,
https://www.stmargaretschipstead.org/Groups/420089/APCM.aspx

If you have any questions regarding the APCM please email Eamonn
Davern who the PCC Secretary at secretary@smchipstead.org
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Revd. John Wates OBE and Jon Grant will be giving a presentation outlining the church
history followed by a tour

 Orchard at 2.30pm on Saturday 18 May.  Suggested contribution £5 Please book a space
by contacting Deborah at admin@smchipstead.org

History Tour

Holy Communion
Hannah will be running two sessions showing how to set up
for communion for all Holy Communion helpers and anyone

interested on Wednesday 1st May at 7.30pm and
Saturday 4th May at 9.30am in church.

On Monday 6 May, we will be walking together from
Mugswell to Netherne, via Chipstead and Hooley.

Please join us for all or part of the walk, as we
journey through our parish with God.

If you would like to be involved, please email Josh
(youth@smchipstead.org) to let us know if you are

coming (as well as if any others are too), and
whether it is for all or part of the walk or prayer.

Service Review
We are conducting a review of our current service pattern.

When we started our new pattern in the autumn we said we
would review in the spring. You can access the form via the

QR code on the left. Form will close on 13th May 2024.
If you would like the form emailed to you  please contact our

Parish Administrator at admin@smchipstead.org

 Youth
Meet 6-7.30pm in

the Orchard for
games, food and
faith with friends
every fortnight.

Next date is 10th
May
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